
From March 11 thru March 13, 2025, a portion of Woods Street, from North LBJ Drive to Edward Gary Street will be closed for utility 
maintenance.  On the same dates the exit of the J.C. Kellam parking lot (R9) will be closed, tra˜c is encouraged to exit via the back 
parking lot onto Sessom Drive. 


